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       August 8, 2025 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
 I am drafting this letter on behalf of Just 1 Evangelism Training (“Just 1”) as its legal 
counsel. 
 
 As of today’s date, Just 1 has the following status with various state and federal agencies: 
 

1. Internal Revenue Service:  Just 1 was previously known as “A Race for Unity”.  A Race 
for Unity was granted tax exemption under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue 
Code on December 5, 2020, effective September 2, 2020 (see attached Federal 
Determination Letter).  The company is in the process of obtaining a new Federal 
Determination Letter with the correct corporate name, but in the meantime it has federal 
tax exempt status and donations made to Just 1 are fully tax deductible at the federal 
level. 

 
2. California Secretary of State: Just 1 is up to date on all state filings with the California 

Secretary of State. 
 

3. California Franchise Tax Board: Just 1 has an application for tax exempt status at the 
state level pending with the California Franchise Tax Board, and approval is anticipated 
in the near future.  In the meantime, Just 1 is authorized to receive charitable donations. 
 

4. California Attorney General’s Registry of Charitable Trusts: Just 1 is exempt from filing 
with this state agency as it is operated primarily as a religious organization. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding these state and federal compliance matters, 

please feel free to contact me. 
 

       Very truly yours, 
 
        

Claudia M. Morehead 
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